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Weekly Newsletter - Friday 21st January 2022 

Hangout Contact Number:   07756 040396                   

Please be aware that we have people in school who suffer nut allergies.  Please be conscious of 

this when providing packed lunches & snacks. 

This week we have had a few children arriving late to school 
again.  Please remember school begins at 8:45am, and drop off is 
between 8:35am & 8:45am.  Children who arrive after 8:45am 

will receive a late mark in the register.  School ends at 3pm. 

 

Please can we remind parents to make sure their child brings a water bottle to 

school every day. 

Tuesday 25th January - Swimming continues for 

Year 3 

Wednesday 26th January - Y3/4 & 
Y5/6 Hockey (letters sent to those taking 

part) 

Friday 4th February - Y1/2 Girls Football (letters 

will be sent to those taking part) 

w/c  14th February -  Parent Consultation Evenings 

(further information to follow regarding booking) 

AWARDS 

Determination, Respect, Self-Belief, Teamwork, Honesty, Passion 

Each week the class teacher gives out awards within class, based on six values.  During Special Time on a Friday     
afternoon two of these values are focused on.  This week was Self-Belief & Teamwork.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The children receiving the awards this week were: Poppy, Lola, Spencer, Bobby, Lily, Albie, Riley C, Ellie G, Ollie, Ava-Rae, 

Mason, Alice, Tevita, Luke, Hadley, Reuben, Hattie, Kelsae, Harley, Bidhan, Maciie, Alba, Harry A, Bethany, Amelia H, Henry, 
Luke, Leo, Thomas, Evan, Freya, Harry R, Halle, Ethan H, Oscar D, Lucie V, Maggie, Mia Wi, Zac, Archie, Jasper, Ava, Charley, 
Lauren, Noah, Lexi, Millie, Salote, Jake, Zackary 

Well done to Freya in Year 4 who has been awarded the ‘Learning is the Key to the Future’ cup for outstanding efforts in Engl ish. 

Here are a few of the teacher’s comments this week: 

Showing super self-belief with reading. Working together to work out fractions. 

Using good teamwork skills and helping a younger 

child in Mathletics club. 

Amazing self-belief in phonics and giving spelling on a 

whiteboard a great try. 

For showing self-belief during swimming this week. Showing wonderful teamwork in Maths when completing 

fraction work. 

We have added a ‘Tell Us’ 

form to our website where you 

can share information regarding 

changes at home or concerns 

you may have regarding your 

child.   

These will be picked up by Nickie our Pastoral 

& Wellbeing Mentor. 

The form can be found on the parents page  

under forms, safeguarding or service families. 

http://www.michael-syddall.n-yorks.sch.uk
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Attendance is now calculated on a Thursday including the Friday of the last week.  This will ensure we can have the 

newsletter prepared promptly for paper distribution on a Friday. 

Please can we ask everyone to take care when driving and parking near 
school. We have had concerns recently regarding speed, which is danger-
ous at all times and even more so when people are getting young children 

in and out of cars and there are children crossing the roads. 

The warden from the housing across the street has also asked if people can not park in resident 

bays or blocking in resident vehicles at pickup and drop off times. 

All payments are due IN ADVANCE for school meals,  The Hangout and afterschool clubs.  

Please check that your payments are up to date and accounts are topped up where needed.  

If you have any concerns regarding payment please contact the office. 

DFE Rebuilding Programme 
You will probably recall, we shared the exciting news with you at 
the end of the summer term, we have been selected in the second 
50 (out of a 100 schools across England, to date) for Government 
funding to either rebuild or refurbishment our school. 

 
We are aware the local community have been speculating what is happening on 
school site, can we take this opportunity to inform everyone, currently we have no 
new information and as soon as we know anything further, we would of course 
tell everyone! 

Over the last few weeks, works has progressed to feasibility but that’s all we 

know, to clarify it is certain we are on the programme and will be getting      

something (refurbishment or new build) but we still don’t know exactly what! 

WATCH THIS SPACE 

Dogs should not be on the school grounds.  If you bring your dog at pickup/drop 

off please leave them tied outside the school fence away from the gate.   


